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I David Soule, NMPE 14522 , of the firm Rio Grande Engineering, hereby certify that 
this project has been graded and will constructed in substantial compliance with and in 
accordance with the design intend of the approved SITE PLAN plan approved 1/11/17
. The record information edited on the original design document has performed by me or 
under my direct supervision and is true and correct to the best of my knowledge and 
belief. The as-built survey was provided by    Dean Shrader, 12451 . The certification is 
submitted in support of a request for Permanent Certificate of Occupancy. The record 
information presented heron is not necessarily complete and intended only to verify 
substantial compliance of the Traffic Circulation aspects of this project. Those relying on 
this record document are advised to obtain independent verification of its accuracy before 
using it for any other purpose. 

5/23/17


	SKM_C554e17052612490
	site plan certification

